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July 28, 2021 

Dr. Neil Terhune 

Superintendent 

Esmeralda County School District 

P.O. Box 129 

Dyer, NV 89013 

Dear Dr. Terhune: 

Thank you for completing and implementing the corrective action plan that resulted from the Administrative 

Review of the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP) for Esmeralda 

County School District from April 22 through May 11, 2021. 

The corrective action plan has been approved and the Administrative Review is now closed. 

Thank you and your staff for your continued efforts to provide nutritious meals to the youth in Esmeralda 

County School District. 

Sincerely, 

Bailey Taber 

School/Community Nutrition Coordinator II 

775-622-2460 

btaber@agri.nv.gov 
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